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Holly Delisle

From: George Pigeon <gepigeon@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 3:51 PM
To: Holly Delisle
Subject: Re: Access Request

Holley,  
  I concur. While the sale is not completed I have an agreement and deposit on the property. 
   At minimum any work should be put on hold. 
   Talk to you next week when I return. 
 
Thank you, 
Geo 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Apr 9, 2024, at 2:46 PM, Holly Delisle <hdelisle@westfordvt.us> wrote: 

  
Hello George,  
  
I was informed by Bill Cleary that you have a buyer for the 1705 property – first, 
CONGRATULATIONS! That’s very exciting for you.  
  
I’d like to know if that change effects the access permission for WAC to do testing at the property? I 
assume it does, based on what we discussed before you signed the access request form.  
  
Please let me know as soon as possible. 
Thank you! 
  
Holly Delisle (She/her) 
Town Administrator, Westford 
1713 VT Route 128 
Westford, VT 05494 
(802)878-4587 
www.westfordvt.us  
  
This email message, along with any response or reply, is considered a public record, and 
thus, subject to disclosure under the Vermont Public Records Law (1 V.S.A. §§ 315-320).  
  


